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The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to all the delegations and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs (CAAP), wishes to inform them that an informal meeting of the Committee scheduled for today, Wednesday, May 1, 2013, from 2:30 p.m. to 5:30 p.m., in GSB Room 804 (1889 F Street NW), has been moved to Friday, May 3, 2013,  from 2:30 p.m. to 5:30 p.m., in GSB Room 804 (1889 F Street NW), to continue consideration of the draft resolution entitled “Progress toward Accountability, Efficiency, Effectiveness, and Results in the OAS General Secretariat” (CP/CAAP-3227/13 rev. 3).
The delegations are kindly requested to submit their comments and proposals by email to the Committee Secretary (gmoncayo@oas.org).
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